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NAV: New Mandatory Ship Reporting System – Barents SRS 

 

By the enclosed SN.1/Circ.318 from IMO ships in the area are made aware of the new mandatory 

reporting requirements in the Barents Area – “Barents SRS”. 

 

In the past there have been no Faroese flagged ships in the region.  But as it is expected that this may 

change, and for the sake of order, the Faroese Maritime Authority now includes this information 

amongst the navigational information 

 

Management companies and masters should note the requirement to comply with the requirements 
of the adopted ship reporting system, in accordance with regulation V/11.7 of the International 
Convention for the Safety of Life at Sea, 1974, as amended. 
 
The reporting was implemented on 0000 hours UTC on 1 June 2013. 
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